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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:15 AM
To: 'Nancy Debrun'
Subject: RE: gulf power rate increase

Good morning Ms. Debrun, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160186-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Nancy Debrun [mailto:nadebrun@mediacomcc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 8:12 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: gulf power rate increase 
 
I'm being bleed to death on all these monthly increases. I've worked 50years and barely can make it. At what point do we 
draw a line on bonuses, profits, and just pure greed. It's becoming shamless!! 
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